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Green Line-replacement Bus Service Plan

1. GLX project will close Lechmere viaduct and station
between May 2020 and April 2021 other work to be
completed on Lechmere Viaduct

2. Current plan is for a bus shuttle between Lechmere
Station and North Station.
1. Stops will be Lechmere, Science Park, and North Station

2. Approximately 15-20 buses needed during rush hours
between Lechmere and North Station
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Upcoming MBTA Actions

* Fiscal Management and Control Board to vote on project for the
Lechmere Viaduct on 12/9

* Green Line Extension also requires closure of Lechmere station
and part of viaduct for tie-in for extension to
Somerville/Medford.



Transit Advisory Committee letters

1. Advisory Committees have written letters to state

agencies advocating for specific items during project
planning, design, and construction

2. Letters are signed by chair on behalf of the advisory
committee but do not represent City staff’s position

3. Discussion is based on consensus decision-making
model; simple majority required for quorum, simple
majority to approve letter



